
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 5 Curriculum News - Summer 

All at Sea 
 

History 
We will be focussing on ‘All 
at Sea’ and in particular 

the Tudors. In this unit of 
work, we will study the 

Mary Rose in depth and 
get to understand what 
happened and what is 

actually left of Henry VIII’s 
warship. We will also look in 

detail at the effects of 
plastic pollution.  

Science 
Our science unit this 

term will focus on  
‘Life Cycles.’ We will 

study the life cycles of 
various creatures 

including butterflies, 
birds, reptiles and 

humans. 
In Summer 2, we will 

move onto SRE (Sexual 
Relationship Education). 
A letter will be sent out 
with further information 

closer to the time. 
 

Maths 
Our Maths curriculum will focus on 
shape, space and angles. We will be 
moving on to positon and direction, 

converting units and volume.  
 

We will also be continuing to ensure 
that the children are secure with 

the written methods for calculation 
and mental maths skills.  

English 
In English, we will be using the 

picture book ‘Flotsam’ to generate 
ideas for powerful language and 

complex sentences. After that, we will 
be writing warning stories. For the 
remainder of the term we will move 

onto non-fiction writing based 
around the Tudors.  

 We will also be consolidating skills 
from the year 5 curriculum. 

 

RE 
We will be learning about 

Muslim worship with a focus on 
rituals.  

 
Our Christian focus is ‘Faith’. 
Within this unit we will learn 

about parables. 
 
 

Computing 
We will continue working 

through the NCCE computing 
programme. This term we will 

focus on creating media. 
 

We will be learning how to 
record, edit and improve media 

using basic video editing 
software and techniques.  

 
 

Note to Parents 
PE will take place on 

Wednesday or Thursday 
depending on if it is a PPA 

week. 
 

Passport to ‘Six’cess. 
All children will be given a 
passport for year 6. There 
is a list of jobs and tasks for 
them to complete (some can 
be done at home) to prove 
to us that they are ready to 

enter the year group. 
When the children pass, 

they will receive their blazer 
and tie. 

 

PE 
During this term, we will 

continue with the Jasmine P.E 
scheme to improve balance 

and co-ordination. We will also 
participate in a variety of 

invasion games 

Music 
We will be learning to play the 
ukulele once a week for the 

entire summer term. 
 

 We will also continue using 
‘Charanga Music’. 

 



 


